
 

  

 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
On Sunday 8th September East Suffolk welcomes the Stage 6 of the Lloyds Bank Tour of 
Britain Men. The 20th edition of the race will take place over 158 km (98.5 mile) starting in 
Lowestoft and finishing in Felixstowe. 
 
In order to ensure a safe route for the participants and set up of the infrastructure it is 
necessary to close the following roads and suspend on street parking between 00:01 and 
23:59 on Sunday 8th September within Felixstowe: 
 

 Micklegate Road (15m from Sea Road) 
 Beach Station Road 
 Sea Road (Beech Station Road to Undercliff Road West) 
 Cavendish Street (Sea Road to Manning Road) 
 Manning Road (Cavendish Street to Undercliff Road West) 
 Undercliff Road West (Convalescent Hill to Spa Pavilion). Residential access and 

Spa Pavilion staff will have access during the closure times. 
 
The following roads will closed and street parking suspended between 18:00 on Saturday 7th 
September and 23:59 Sunday 8th September: 
 

 Sea Road (Tacon Road to Beech Station Road) 
 
A one-way system will be in place along Undercliff Road West travelling East from Langer 
Road to Convalescent Hill until approximately 14:00 when it will close fully. The one-way 
system will then be reinstated once the race has left at around 17:00. 
 
All remaining side roads will be open until 20 minutes before the race is due to arrive and 
then they will be closed to allow for the participants of the race to come through safely. 
Once the race has come through, these roads will reopen. 
 
In order to ensure a safe route for the participants, it will be necessary to suspend on street 
parking on the following roads: 
 
 
 

 
 



 

  

 
 
 

 
 High Street/High Road West (up to Garrison Lane) 
 Garrison Lane/A154 (High Road West to Undercliff Road West) 
 Langer Road/A154 (Undercliff Road West to Beech Station Road) 

 
These restrictions will apply between 11:00 and 15:30 on Sunday 8th September.  

 
Please find enclosed a plan highlighting the area affected. 
 
To minimise the inconvenience, we will endeavour to remove the cones as soon as 
practicably possible once the race has passed through. 
 
Please ensure that your vehicles (and any vehicles belonging to visitors you may have) are 
removed from these areas before the restrictions apply. 
 
The cones will be installed the evening prior to the race and advance warning signage 
installed two weeks prior. 
 
Full details of the event can be found at www.britishcycling.org.uk/tourofbritain 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
East Suffolk Council 
Tel: 0333 106 2000 
E-mail: customerservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 


